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Current Attendance 

Reception—93% 

Year 1—93% 

Year 2—91% 

Year 3—93% 

Year 4—94% 

Year 5—95% 

Year 6—93% 

 

Our Value for February is Resilience. 

 

Year 4 visit to Chester. 

On Monday, the children in Year 4 enjoyed a 
fantastic day in Chester. During the day they 
experienced what life was like for a Roman 
Centurion in Britain. Their afternoon was then 
spent marching around the city, looking at key 
historical evidence from the Roman times. Of 
course they had to try out their battle skills! 

Don’t forget that we finish for half 
term on Friday 18th February and 
return on Monday 28th. 

School Swimming. 

Swimming lessons for the children in Year 
4 will stop after Wednesday 16th         
February. Children in Year 3 will begin 
their swimming lessons on Wednesday 
2nd of March. Our Reception children will 
begin their swimming on Wednesday 16th 
February. 

 

Year 1 Computing. 

Using Scratch Junior the children can 
change the sprite, change the background 
and choose the correct commands to make 
the sprite move. 


